
Hello Everyone, 
  
As we prepare to kick off another exciting WGI season, I want to take a moment 
to thank you for the important role you play in supporting and shaping the 
experience for every performer, staff member, and spectator. Your dedication, 
professionalism, and commitment to excellence are at the heart of what makes 
this activity so impactful.  
  
As we begin the season, I encourage you to maintain a positive attitude and 
continue fostering an environment of encouragement and growth for the 
performers. Your thoughtful and constructive feedback has a lasting impact, 
helping them achieve their best. Be in the moment, using your own voice that 
supports years of experience, training and knowledge. Use the Dropbox to 
access reference materials, including all the videos and documents. There have 
been no shifts in philosophy. The Steering Committee and Karl have simply 
reinforced what we have been doing, updating some words or terminology to 
keep up with the state of the activity, and clarified some areas of focus. 
  
Remember to update Competition Suite prior to your first regional and prepare 
yourself by reviewing the final draft of contest documents on Thursday before 
your assignment. If you have any questions, concerns, or need assistance as the 
season progresses, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your manager. They are 
here to support you and ensure your judging experience is smooth and 
successful. 
  
Wishing you safe travels as you embark on this journey for 2025, and I look 
forward to seeing you along the way. Here’s to a fantastic season ahead! 
  
Curtis 
 


